From: Sarah Sylvester 
Sent: 19 December 2015 15:52
To: Planning
Subject: 15/01540/f Objection

[bookmark: _GoBack]Planning application 15/01540/F.  
St Georges church. Round Close Road. Adderbury.
 
Objection from.  
Miss S Sylvester. 
6 Partridge Court. Adderbury.
 
Dear CDC Planning Officers.
I wish to object to the above development for several reasons.
 
1) The site seems to be over developed for it’s size of plot.
 
2)  The bedroom windows will look directly into my ‘First floor flat’ and will only be about 2 meters away. This will give me no privacy in my bedroom and lounge.
 
3)  There is a lack of parking both on the proposed site and in Round Close Road/Tanners Lane.
 
4)  There is a ‘Stream’ running through the site. Of which the proposal is to build over it.
 
Surely this site is only suitable for two small houses with a rear garden and ample parking. Whilst maintaining an ‘open feel’ and privacy to existing neighbours.
 
Sorry to ask but could you please confirm receipt of this email.
 
S Sylvester. 
19.12.2015.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

